
WE’RE INVESTING
IN NORTH COUNTY 

CHARBONIER ROAD WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT PROJECT

Missouri American Water is investing over $500 million statewide in 2024 to improve water service in the 
communities we serve. These investments are critical for maintaining and improving system reliability, 
resiliency and water quality. 

PROJECT OVERVIEW
Missouri American Water is replacing approximately 6,000 
feet of aging water main dating back to 1962 along 
Charbonier Road, from Lindbergh to Shackleford, improving 
service and reliability for area customers. Replacing the old 
water pipe will significantly reduce the chance of future 
service disruptions.

FAST FACTS

• Replacement of about 6,000 feet of water pipe originally 
installed in 1962.

• Missouri American Water’s website will be updated with 
information on all phases of the project.

• Completion is expected in approximately 6–8 months.

• Most work will be Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m.  
to 5:00 p.m.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS
Sections of the north bound lane will be closed where 
construction is active. Please check missouriamwater.com > 
News & Community > Local Projects for updated traffic impacts. 

TEMPORARY SERVICE INTERRUPTIONS
Water service will be temporarily interrupted to connect water 
service from the old water pipes to the new ones, and when 
the new water pipes are connected to the existing water 
system. Every effort will be made to provide advanced notice 
to impacted customers.

RESTORATION
For efficiency, restoration crews will begin work following 
construction crews as sections of new pipe are installed. 
This project is also being coordinated with county road 
improvements to minimize traffic impacts. 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? 
Please contact our project manager:
Ambria Powell, Engineering Technician
Ambria.powell@amwater.com
Work: 314-996-2205
Cell: 314-225-0328


